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Dear Board Members, 

 

We must thank our new principal for her assistance and enthusiasm. The children are quite taken 

with her, and enjoy her helping hand when she comes. 

 

Our librarian, Mrs. Conway, is always fun to have. The students also enjoy the Glacier National 

Forest Rangers. This year we will be studying "birds". I wanted to mention that the children from 

Babb, along with their teachers and TA's visited our school. I think everyone enjoyed 

themselves. We will be looking forward to the pre-school students coming out later this month. 

 

Read a good book, watch a good movie, or compose a new song during these snowy days. If that 

does not seem too appealing, read to a little one and watch their face become animated. 

 

Dan Anderson 

 

 


